
 NEUFELD FARMS FUNDRAISER! 
 ●  Please send etransfers to  brookepacfundraising@gmail.com  , make 

 ‘Neufelds’ the password and include the order number in the etransfer 

 comments. 

 ●  Please make cheques payable to  BROOKE ELEMENTARY PAC  and 

 include the order number in the memo portion of the cheque. 

 Please know that we never expect families to participate in every fundraiser,  but we hope to 

 provide enough variety that you would find something useful or practical to participate in. Every 

 purchase helps out the school and we appreciate it greatly! 
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